
 
 
 
 

VILLAGE OF DUBBERLY 
PROCEEDINGS OF COUNCIL 

NOVEMBER 9, 2020 
 
The Village of Dubberly met for its regular monthly meeting on Monday, Nov. 9, 2020 at 6:30 p.m.      
 
Notice of meeting was posted on the marquee sign at 12:00 Noon on Friday, Nov. 6, 2020. 
 
Those present were Curtis Hirth, Johnny Brown, Douglas Culpepper, Charles Mims, Jeff Lair, Brian 
Dison and Lynn Cooley.   
 
The meeting was opened in prayer by Douglas Culpepper and followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. 
  
The minutes from the Public Hearing of Oct. 12, 2020 were read and a motion was made by Douglas 
Culpepper and seconded by Johnny Brown to accept the minutes as read.  The motion carried. 
 
The minutes from the meeting of Oct. 12, 2020 were read and a motion was made by Douglas Culpepper 
and seconded by Johnny Brown to accept the minutes as read. The motion carried.  
 
A motion was made by Douglas Culpepper and seconded by Johnny Brown to accept financial reports.  
The motion carried.   
 
Chief Mims reported that in September he responded to 5 calls, in October he responded to 7 calls, he 
did not issue any citations or collect any fines for either month. Chief reported that there has not been 
any progress made on the town hall burglary.  He also asked what the procedure would be for the 
transfer of police department property to Brian Dison.  After discussion it was decided that the transfer 
will take place at the town hall. 
 
Curtis reported that there will be another bid opening in December. The engineers have updated the bid 
package to reflect requested changes. They are trying to get as many companies to bid as possible. 
 
Council questioned how we are allowed to invest the village money and will table the discussion until 
more information can be obtained. 
 
Johnny Brown made a motion to add discussion of burglary to the agenda, Lynn Cooley seconded, and 
the motion carried.  Curtis reported that the door had been repaired except for the tint being installed. He 
 would like to consider antitheft bars, and getting working cameras. Cameras run $250.00 and up.  
Douglas and Brian will check on cameras. 
 
There being no further business, motion made by Douglas Culpepper and seconded by Johnny Brown to 
adjourn.  Meeting adjourned at 7.01 p.m. 
 
 
______________________________  _____________________________ 
Dianne Futch, Clerk     W. C. Hirth, Mayor 


